On May 17, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked the following questions regarding agenda item #G4 - The Alternative Schools/Public Private Partnerships Competitive Grant (CEP):
 

Questions:  Give me an overview of the entire budget for this program.  How much will this impact the extra amount we will be spending to privatize these children?
 

Response:    School Board Agenda Item G4 requests approval of the Alternative Schools/Public Private Partnership Program competitive grant award from the Florida Department of Education (FDOE). 

The District is still negotiating a contract for services, including the budget, with Community Education Partners (CEP). Approval of Item G-4 will permit the District to use FDOE grant funds to support the project upon Board approval of a final contract with CEP. 
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